
From: Kelly na   
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 3:47 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 
Hello!  

With respect to the GRIDS2/MCR plan to be discussed at the May 17th Statutory 
Public Meeting, please know that I am AGAINST expanding the Hamilton boundaries.   

We need to support farmland protection + climate resilient, inclusive urban 
neighbourhoods for our city! 

Best, 

Kelly Holt 

 

mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca

